
 

Smiggle has issued a recall on Light Up Words Fan sold in New Zealand and Australia. 

 
Problem 

The product is being recalled because the internal  mechanism is overheating. This could cause the fan 
to smoke or potentially catch fire and result in serious injury. 

 

Details 

Smiggle Light Up Words fan, style 410738, $16.99.  
Sold at Smiggle stores and online at smiggle.com.au from 9 October 2013,  

  

What to do 
 
Consumers should immediately stop using the Light Up Words Fan and return to Smiggle to obtain a 
full refund of the purchase price. 
 
 
 
 
 
Contact 

For more information contact Smiggle on 0800 276 444 or visit your nearest Smiggle store. 

 

Fire Related 
Product Recall Notice 

Smiggle Light Up Words Fan 
 
 

Date issued:  16 December 2013 

This notification has been compiled using information from external sources for the promotion of fire safety. Although care has been 
taken in preparing the information published, the New Zealand Fire Service does not guarantee the accuracy of it. The Fire Service is 
not responsible for any errors or omissions and accepts no liability whatsoever for any loss or damage howsoever arising. 

http://smiggle.com.au/
http://www.smiggle.com.au/shop/en/smiggle/contact-us

